
           

 
The South Blendon Reformed Church Family extends a warm welcome to our guests. 
We’re glad you worshipped with us!  We invite you to come and worship with us again. 

Please join us in the Fellowship Hall (located through the doors in the front of the 
Sanctuary) for coffee, punch and a time of fellowship following the service.  

April 1, 2018 
Easter Celebration! 

     

 Prelude 
 Video Announcements 
 Call to Worship   
 Welcome  
     

 *Songs of Praise     
  Christ the Lord is Risen Today 
  Forever We Sing Hallelujah 
  Crown Him with Many Crowns 
  Worthy is the Lamb 
  

 Prayer 
 Special Music  Sunday School Kids Singing     
  

 Scripture   John 11:1-45, page 1668    
  

 Message   "I AM the Resurrection and the Life" 

 Offering    Sheltered in the Arms of God  (solo) 
    Because He Lives (everyone) 
        A second offering of food will be received for the Hand2Hand Ministry  
   

 *Parting Blessing  
     

 Postlude    

* Please stand if you are able  

TODAY 

Pastor Gary will share the Easter message with us. We welcome guest Worship 
Leader, Julie Johnson.  

11:15am - Easter Egg Hunt  
Nursery - Brooke Vruggink, Voni Steensma, Brooke Lewis 
No Children's Church   

HAPPENING THIS WEEK... 
This Weeks Give It Up For God item is:   

Snacks that you purchase throughout the day! 

Tuesday, April 3 
  7:00pm - Team Huddles  
     (check with your team lead to see if your team is meeting)   

Wednesday, April 4 
  6:30 - 9:00pm - Pricing for Building Project Garage Sale 

Sunday, April 8 
10:00am - Pastor Gary 
11:15am - Sunday School  
  5:30pm - Village Youth Group (6th - 12th grade)  
Nursery - Ariel Huffman, Amber Gillette, Madison Rich 
No Children's Church  

4817 Port Sheldon Rd., Hudsonville, MI 49426  
616-669-9872  

Office Hours: Mon - Thurs - 8:30am - 4:30pm  
Sunday Worship: 10:00am     

E-mail:   sbrc@southblendon.org      Web Site: www.southblendon.org 
Gary Jarvis, Lead Pastor  
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**************************************************************************** 
Last Week's Offering  
General Fund (Every Sunday Offering)  
Sunday Offering   $1,990.00 
On -Line Giving   $1,102.88 
Total                  $3,092.88 
Weekly Amount Needed $4,956.57    

Benevolent (Maintenance) Fund  (4th Sunday Offering) 
Sunday Offering   $340.00 
On-Line Giving                 $25.00 
Total   $365.00 
Monthly Amount Requested $1,000.00 

Building Project Garage Sale Thursday, April 19 & Friday, April 20 (both 
days 9am - 5pm). You may either donate your items, or you may price them and 
get a percentage of your sales. Items may be dropped off at anytime to the room 
next to the Hand2Hand room, in the church basement. This Wednesday, April 4 
from 6:30 - 9:00pm we will be pricing items in the basement, any help 
would be appreciated, you may come and go as needed! If you want a 
percentage of your sales, or have any questions, please contact Voni Steensma 
at 616-780-1281, or Margie Vruggink at 616-669-0529.  

Fundraiser Dinner...Mark your calendar for Monday, April 23, 5-8pm, for the 
next Culver's Fundraiser Dinner to benefit the renovation project. If you are 
interested in helping out that evening, with either greeting guests, or bringing 
orders out to tables, please contact Mavis at 669-9872 ext 110. We had a blast 
last time! Invite friends and family, the more that attend the bigger the benefit for 
the building project!   

Give It Up For God...We are being challenged to raise $400,000 in five years.  
We have a really good start with pledges of $151,000.  Part of this challenge is 
to find $40 per month by giving up items like Starbucks, or Gas Station Pops, 
maybe packing a lunch once a week, and give up going out to Jimmy Johns.  
Then, the money you save, bring that each week and toss it in the coffee pot.  
This is our "Give it Up for God" offering.  If we all brought in $40 per month that 
could give us $250,000 over 5 years!!! 

Save The Date! Sunday, June 10, for a church grill out picnic! Hamburgers, 
Hotdogs, and games too!  

Thank you for your prayers on behalf of my dad, Charles. We are rejoicing that 
surgery and recovery are going as well as expected. Praise the Lord!   
   Jon & Cindy Lampen 

Adult & Kids Message Outline/Note Sheets are available in the areas that the 
programs are placed. 
Messages of the worship service are available on our website at  
www.southblendon.org and also on CD. If you would like a CD copy of the 
message, please sign the sheet on the board by the mailboxes. You will receive 
your CD within the next couple of weeks in your mailbox.  
Worship Activity Tote bags (WAT bags) are available in the narthex, to be used 
by kids who remain in the sanctuary during the worship service.  Please enjoy 
the activities during the service and return them to the pole at the end of the 
service.  
A Cry Room, with a TV to view the service, is available in room 12 of the office 
wing (across from the restrooms), which is located thru the back doors of the 
sanctuary, then to the left.  

Educational Ministries 
Sunday School - 3 years old - Adult 

Sundays, 11:15am - 12:15pm (Sept - May) 

Village Youth Group - 6th - 12th grade 
Sundays, 5:30pm - 7pm (Sept - May) 

Family Night - Pre-K - 6th Grade (with their parents & families) 
Wednesdays, 6:30 - 7:45pm (Sept - March) 

Women Of The Word Bible Study - Women of all ages 
Every Other Tuesday, 9:00am - 11:00am  (Sept - April) 

  
       
Village Youth Group Schedule  (6th - 12th grade)  

Sunday, April 1 - No Meeting - Easter 
Sunday, April 8 - 5:30pm - Meeting 
Saturday, April 14 - 12 Noon - 5pm - Video Game/Movie at HY5 
Sunday, April 15 - 5:30pm - Meeting 
Sunday, April 22 - 5:30pm - Meeting 
Sunday, April 29 - Fundraiser Lunch (Following Sunday School)  
              No Evening Meeting  

Give It Up For God 
Offering - $192.00 

Monthly Total
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